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Capital City Bass Club will be holding our 28th annual Silver Lake Open Bass 

Tournament, at Silver Lake in Cowlitz County at Silver Lake Resort on May 19, 2012.  

We would appreciate all that you or your company can do for our program, and we are 

asking for your help to make the 2012 Silver Lake Open as successful as the past 

programs have been. 

 We expect to have up to 70 participants again this year (maximum Dept. of Fish 

and Wildlife will allow) with our annual, famous raffle to follow.  We usually have 

around 120 people attending the raffle each year, with a lot of locals participating.  The 

funds raised from the raffle help the club with yearly expenses on programs.  You are 

welcome to send flyers and banners with your donation, so we may proudly hang them on 

tournament day.  As your donations are raffled off, we also tell the crowd who has made 

the donations and the retail value.  We also place your link on our web site for the year, 

linking them to your establishment’s web site as well listing you as one of our proud 

sponsors for 2012 in our monthly news letters.  All banners will be returned in a timely 

manner.  If you have any questions regarding this event, please feel free to call me at the 

number listed below or visit our web site, www.capitalcitybassclub.com.  Any donations 

you can make would be very much appreciated.   

 

Thank you for your time, 

Randy Klemonsky (360) 970-0073, rklemonsky@gmail.com 

Capital City Bass Club/ Club President   

http://www.capitalcitybassclub.homestead.com/

